Lauri Feindell

Subject: FW: Application No. H2021.52-DVP

From: Jacobson

Sent: November 23, 2021 4:51 PM

To: Shannon Duong <sduong@rdos.bc.ca>
Subject: Application No. H2021.52-DVP

Development Variance Permit Application No. H2021.52-DVP
2620 Nicola Ave (Parcel A (KJ30021), Block 17, District Lot 128, YDYD Townsite of Tulameen)

I am responding to the application for the above property
~-front parcel line set back 7.5 to 3.04 meters

-building height 4.5 to 6.767

We are in favour of allowing the changes.

A garage with attic space is crucial in Tulameen. All the seasons in Tulameen can bring on many challenges. With fires, floods, slides snow/mud ect
everyone needs to be stocked up and prepared for themselves and help others who are not prepared when needed.

The height of the garage does not interfere with any neighbours on all sides of their home. Also being closer to the road will not affect us or anyone.

T hope you consider these changes.
Thank you

Randall and Lorraine Jacobson




